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Sent by email 

Mr Mark Flannagan 
Chief Executive 
Beating Bowel Cancer 
 
13 December 2013 
 
 
Dear Mr Flannagan 
 
Final Appraisal Determination: aflibercept for the treatment of metastatic 
colorectal cancer 
 
I am writing to confirm that there will be an appeal against the FAD for aflibercept for 
the treatment of metastatic colorectal cancer on 23 January 2014 in London. You are 
very welcome to attend as observers, but as I rejected your appeal point at initial 
scrutiny and as you were unable to respond to my letter within a reasonable time 
frame, I am afraid that you will not be taking part in the proceedings. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Dr Maggie Helliwell 
Appeals Committee Chair 
National Institute for Health and Care Excellence 
 


